
 
 

March 15, 2022 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MOORLAND TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
On Thursday, April 7, 2022 at a regular meeting of the Moorland Township Planning 
Commission, a public hearing will be held at the Moorland Township Hall at 7:00 p.m. 
to review a special land use application request from Dave Becklin, resident at 1567 
Squires Road, excavation of existing pond for irrigation.  
 
You can plan to attend or you can send written comments to the Township Hall, P.O. 
Box 368, 12416 E. Apple Ave., Ravenna 49451 on or before April 7, 2022. You may 
also contact the township during business hours with any questions or comments. 
 
Publish: March 17, 2022 
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